
From: George Vasdekys 

Sent: 31 August 2023 14:38 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: RE: Certificate of Lawfulness (existing) application - 2023/2441/P - 165-167 Haverstock Hill 

Importance: High 

 

Hi Tony, 

 

Hope you are well and write in response to your email below and to supply the additional 

information requested in relation to the external works to the building. 

 

I am advised by our Client, Construction work commenced in 2015 and the Client’s Building 

Contractor had to make certain minor adjustments to the roof construction to allow for the correct 

floor to ceiling heights in the loft area; as per the new configuration of floorplans it was necessary to 

add  a couple of extra skylights in appropriate positions to provide better light. 

 

Please see photo below dated 15/03/17 - this photo indicates the later/end stages of external 

construction.  

 

 
In May 2017 external construction and roof were completed - See photos below dated 19/05/2017. 



   

 

 

The internal works were completed and the flats occupied from 01/03/2018 as confirmed in the 

ASTs already sent to you. 

 

I trust you now have all the information requested but if there are any final queries please let me 

know. 

 

Thank you. 

Regards 

 

George Vasdekys MRTPI 

Salisbury Jones Planning 

33 Bassein Park Road 

London W12 9RW 


